
College Use of Student/Faculty/Staff 
Photographs 
It is the College’s practice to take photographs of students, faculty and staff around campus and/or at College-
related activities for use in various College publications, including use on the OCtech website. If the individuals in 
the photograph(s) are to be identified by name, or if the photograph(s) is posed rather than spontaneous, 
permission from the individual(s) will be obtained prior to use of the photograph(s) in the above-mentioned 
circumstances. 

If any individual does not wish to have his/her photograph(s) used in any identifiable manner, every reasonable 
effort will be made to accommodate that request provided the individual 
submits written notice of such a request to: 

Public Relations Coordinator 
Orangeburg-Calhoun Technical College 
3250 St. Matthews Road 
Orangeburg, SC 29118-8299 

For use in making such a request, the individual should use a form entitled, Notice of Preference as to College Use 
of Photographs, which may be obtained at the Information Desk in the Patrick Student Services building. 
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